TOWN BOARD NOTICE
[bookmark: _GoBack]On
Saturday February 17, 2024
At  5:00 p.m.

Members of the Town Board of Greenbush will be meeting informally at the Annual Greenbush Firefighter Banquet on February 17, 2024 beginning at approximately 5:00 p.m. at the Amore Banquet Hall in Plymouth Wisconsin.  
There is no formal meeting planned.  No formal actions will be taken.  


THIS NOTICE WAS POSTED ON FEBRUARY 8, 2024 at 8:00 a.m. on the Town’s Website and at the Town Hall Front Door.   

Jon J. Miller
Clerk/Treasurer
